
 
 

Limits on and Normal Compensation for Global Immersion Program Courses  

 
Approved by the Executive Committee on May 17, 2012 and amended to provide some flexibility at the Executive 

Committee Meeting on December 14, 2016.   

 

Under normal circumstances, faculty members may not count Global Immersion Program 

Courses (GIPs) toward their regular teaching responsibilities, and are paid additional 

compensation for teaching these courses according to policy at the time the class is taught. This 

policy has been in place since it was approved by the Executive Committee on May 17, 2012. 

 

The Chazen Institute, in consultation with the Dean’s Office, may designate up to two junior 

faculty members per year to earn up to one full credit each against their regular teaching 

responsibilities to teach courses specifically on critical regions as part of the Institute’s Global 

Immersion Program. 

Each junior faculty member may earn teaching credit for no more than two years.  Future 

offerings of the same class by the same faculty member would be offered for additional 

compensation only. 

This policy has been in place since it was approved by the Executive Committee on December 

14, 2016. 

 


